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I-25 NB Off-Ramp to St. Francis Drive Closure &
I-25 Lane Closures to Begin June 20

[bookmark: _GoBack]Santa Fe - The New Mexico Department of Transportation is alerting motorists that the I-25 northbound off-ramp (Exit 282) to St. Francis Drive will be closed on Sunday, July 20 starting at 3:00 a.m. and will be re-opened on July 20 at 12:00 p.m. Motorists can use Old Pecos Trail (Exit 284) to access St. Francis Drive during this closure.
Starting Monday July 21, at 8:00 a.m., there will be intermittent lane closures on the I-25 northbound and southbound lanes at mile marker 282 for paving operations. The lane closures will be in effect until Tuesday, July 29.  This work is anticipated to be completed July 29, 2014, weather permitting.
Drivers are urged to proceed through the work zone with caution, observe traffic control signs and obey speed limits.  Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road conditions website, www.nmroads.com.
###
For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information Officer at 505-995-7704 or by email at rosanne.rodriguez@state.nm.us.
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